
Service Announcements – April 21, 2024 
 

 
Welcome Center - If you would like to serve as a Welcome Center host, please reach out to 
Linda Mertz (lindamertz46@aol.com and 484-447-2024) to get on the list. The calendar is on 
bulletin board to sign up for service. We need someone for June 2, 23, and 30. After that, most 
Sundays are open except the 2nd Sunday every month and the 3rd Sunday of even months. If 
there are no volunteers, there will be no Welcome Center.  Thank you so much to those who 
have provided for us all this year.  You are so very appreciated! 
 
The Community Dinner is Thursday, May 16th. The dinner that evening will be pizza chicken, 
salad, bread and desserts. There are hands on the bulletin board in the narthex if you’d like to 
contribute some of the ingredients to help make the meal If you would be willing to help with 
the Community Dinner, please reach out to Marty Jordan. 
 
We are refreshing our Greeter and Communion Assistant list & schedule, with the goal of issuing 
a schedule for the rest of the year prior to Memorial Day. If you would be willing to remain on 
or become a Greeter or Communion Assistant, please let Joyce Brother’s know. Joyce can be 
reached at 484-557-1591 or emailed at angelajb52@comcast.net.  With enough volunteers, you 
should only need to Greet or support Communion about once a quarter. These are two 
independent lists, so you can greet but not provide Communion Assistance, or vice versa. 
 
We are collecting diapers and baby wipes for Birthright in Pottstown through Mother’s Day. 
Birthright is committed to providing confidential, non-judgmental support to any woman who 
is pregnant or thinks she might be pregnant, no matter her age, race, circumstances, religion, 
marital status or financial situation. Birthright is a charitable organization that relies on the 
dedication, time and talents of volunteers and the generosity of donations to ensure it can 
persevere in supporting pregnant women. If you would like to donate, please leave your 
donation at the foot of the cross in the sanctuary.  
 
 

St. Luke’s Lutheran Church 
3206 Big Road 
Zieglerville, PA 19492 

 

Pastor Amy Smith  StLukes.pastoramy@gmail.com  610.652.5439 
Church Office  StLukesObelisk.Office@gmail.com  610.754.7762 
 

 

 
 



PRAYER REQUESTS – April 21, 2024 
 

 

Members Of Saint Luke’s Church 
Spencer Brothers, Lily Greer, David Imes, Greg Incollingo, Barry & Linda Mertz, Merrill Mest, Robert 
Pulcher, Chris Quigg, Joseph Reiter, Roger Rhoads, Fern Richard, Nancy Schodle, Sharyn & Herb 
Seddon, Ron Sekellick, David Semmens, Jeff & Julene Steigelmann, Henry Stetler, Carol Welch, Stewart 
Young 
  

 

Friends Of Saint Luke’s Church 
 

Gen Adams 
    Great-grandson of Judy Hunsberger 
Dan Bair 
    Friend of Marty & Laurie Jordan 
David Bates, Melissa Pisano 
    Brother and sister-in law of Brenda 
Foose 
Dennis Bartchak  
    Cousin of Judy Hunsberger 
Matt Beam & family 
    Friends of Sharon Killough 
Rose Brendlinger 
    Friend of Merlyn Jordan 
Lorie Carroll 
    Mother of Paula Bickelman 
Garrett Coyne 
    Friend of Ian Kratz 
Donna 
    Friend of Jen Christman 
Tim Davidheiser 
    Friend of Ron and Dawn Sekellick 
Mary Daugherty 
    Sister of Peggy Brendlinger 
Eric 
     Nephew of Audrey Reinhart 
Toni Faust 
    Sister-in-law of Dennis & Gail Faust 
Mike Fili 
    Friend of Marty & Laurie Jordan 
Ken Hunsberger, Jr 
    Stepson of Judy Hunsberger 
 
 
 
 

Art Hunter 
    Friend of Cars, Coffee, & Christ 
visitor (Karl McClelland) 
Jackie 
   Sister of Kay Badman 
Jeanette 
   Friend of Chris Quiqq 
John & Cindy 
    Friends of St. Luke’s 
Laurie Johnson 
    Cousin of Julie Kinzel 
Bob Kelly & family 
     Stepfather of Brendan Greer 
Lucy & Bob Kern 
    Friends of Nancy Schodle 
Linda Keyser 
    Former member of St. Luke’s 
Kimberly, Geri, Cathy, Jeanette 
     Friends of Chris Quigg 
Tyler Kline 
    Nephew of Pat Stonerook 
Lois Killough 
    Sister of Doug Killough 
Sue Labbe & family 
     Aunt of Nicole Greer 
Lauren 
    Friend of Linda Mertz 
Lila 
   sister of Jerry Jordan 
Loraine 
     Sister-in-Law of Dave and Gwen 
Semmens 
 
 
 

Edie Lou Manning  
    Cousin of Linda Mertz 
Marilyn 
    Friend of David and Mary Imes 
Linda McLaughlin 
    Friend of Carol Langton 
Nathan 
     Grandson of Community Dinner 
attendee 
Emily Neeld 
    Daughter of Allison Neeld, friend of 
Nancy Schodle 
John N. 
    Co-worker of Cindy Field 
Tim Overholtzer 
    Brother-in-law of Pat Stonerook 
Laurel Powanda 
    Friend of Linda Mertz 
Lucille Powell 
    Friend of Nancy Schodle 
John B. Quigg 
    Grandson of Chris Quigg 
Robert Quigg 
    Brother-in-law of Chris Quigg 
Calvin Dietrich Savage 
    Grandson of Dennis & Gail Faust 
Theresa Sharp 
    Friend of Pr. Amy 
Wendy Speilman 
    Friend of Deneen Kratz 
Kathy Wolper 
    Friend of Linda Mertz 
 
 

  
 

Persons In Military Service 
Joseph P. Breidor, John P Carmelo, IV, Lt. Darby Driscol, Capt. Ian Driscoll, Ens. Leah Duff, Jared Kirk, JD & his Unit, Trey 
Knepp, Greg Kunkle, Dan Marchiano, Andrew Matsko, Guy Row, Kevin Row, Preston Schoenly              
Person in Peace Corps – Jonathan King (nephew of Cindy Fields) 
 
Prayer Ministry: Gwen Semmens is the Prayer Ministry Coordinator. Please call Gwen (215-872-1046) or send an email 
(hawksmer@comcast). 

 


